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September 12, 2017 
City of Sanibel, FL 
City Manager's Office (239) 472-3700  
 

Hurricane Irma Post Storm Report #13 

At this time, Island Water Association (IWA) reports numerous leaks island wide; plus 
have connectivity issues to three (3) booster stations.  We are working collectively with 
Lee County Emergency Operations Center to address.  Water service is expected to be 
intermittent, or off, until these issues are addressed.   
 
At this time, we cannot guarantee any level of service for utilities or provide any 
prediction of continued reliability or exact time services will be restored.  We can assure 
you we are working as fast as humanly possible to restore basic services.   
 
Be smart....Be safe! 

 


